
 

 
 

South London Regional Interest Group (RIG) 
Wednesday,9th December 2020 

4.30 pm – 6.00 pm 
Hosted by The University of Roehampton – Save the date! 

 
You are cordially invited to attend our newly re-launched South London RIG, hosted by the University of 
Roehampton. NALDIC is the national subject association for English as an Additional Language.  
 
This meeting represents an opportunity to explore a mixture of research and ‘good practice’ with 
opportunities to network with colleagues working with EAL and multilingual learners of at all ‘ages and 
stages’ of language acquisition.  
 
Due to C19 measures, our RIG has moved online via ‘Zoom’ until further notice; you will be sent joining 
details in advance of the meeting via email. 

 
Our theme: ‘Looking forward – positive strategies for multilingual learners with EAL in schools’ 

 
Provisional agenda: 
 
Updates from NALDIC  
 
Guest speaker Emma Cleave (Churchill Fellow 2018- Migration) discusses her report for The Bell Foundation: 
‘Language, Education and Social Justice – International strategies for systems change in multilingual 
schools.’  Her research into diverse school systems in Canada, US and Australia presents possible positive 
strategies for multilingual learners in our school communities. 
 
Information on training and consultancy for schools from the Bell Foundation and Roehampton University 
 
Networking with colleagues in schools, settings and organisations involved with EAL learners. 

 
There is no charge for this event.  Look forward to seeing you! 

 
 
 
 
RSVP Moira Brazil (University of Roehampton) 
South London RIG Convenor 
southlondonrig@naldic.org.uk 
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